
GREENSBORO HISTORICAL SOCIETY MEETING MINUTES 
TUESDAY, June 11, 2019  Greensboro Free Library  

Present: Lise Armstrong, BJ Gray, Clive Gray, Kyle Gray, Paula Harmon, Nancy Hill, 
Jenny Stoner, Lynette Courtney, Erika Karp, Barbara Brooke 

President’s Report:  Willie called the meeting to order and thanked the members/
work crew who arrived at GHS at 10am to help with the spring cleaning: dusting, 
straightening, washing windows, hanging curtains.  

Secretary’s Report: There were significant corrections to the May minutes: 1. More 
detail was added to describe the Bayley-Hazen walk scheduled for Sunday, July 28th.  
2. Margie Prevost graciously offered a PLACE for refreshments after the walk and 3. 
There was the possibility of a follow up talk by Sister Gail with Dirk Lorenz.  There 
secretary’s report was accepted. 

Summer Exhibit: Nancy will go to Green Mt. Monastery after June 19th to assist with 
the exhibit set up.  She needs to get in touch with Wendy Parrish for posters and have 
one blown up in size for the sandwich board. 

Acquisitions: GHS will be receiving a painting, a winter scene.  The artist is Harold 
Lindquist.  His grandchildren are the Dales, Andy and Judy.   

Erika read an entertaining excerpt from the HRD on Timothy Hinman, namesake of 
Hinman Road.  

Nancy will take care of writing an article for the upcoming Greensboro page in the 
Gazette on the 16th.  She will use the copy from the newsletter. 

SUMMER SCHEDULE: 
 Exhibit Opening Reception: Sunday, June 30, 3 – 5 pm at GHS Building - Martha 
 Ice Cream Social and Book Sale:  Saturday, August 10 
          Book Sale 10 – 4 at Lyles Garage (Patty & Jean will sort books) 
          Ice Cream Social 2 – 4 on GHS lawn 
 Annual Meeting: Monday, August 5, 7 pm in Fellowship Hall 
          Bobby Ferlice-Rubio “Lifestyles of Early Vermonters”  Part 2 

The ice cream social and book sale need volunteers.  Lynette volunteered to help with 
the book sale in the morning, Nancy will work the middle of the day slot and Kyle and 
Erika will help with the close.  

Food is needed for the upcoming Bayley-Hazen walk on the 28th and for our annual 
meeting on Monday, August 5th at 7pm in Fellowship hall.   



Next Meeting:  The Annual Meeting: Monday, August 5th, at 7pm.  Bring a snack to 
share.  We are expecting a crowd! 


